
 
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

20th March 2020 - Our “Value for life” is Justice 

Hold Fast to Love and Justice. Hosea 12:6 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 All Saints Church Glazebury – Church of England have suspended all services. Rev Jan has asked us to share 

that she will be in church on a Wednesday morning at 9.30 and on a Sunday morning at 10.30am she will be saying 

prayers for us all.  Anyone who wishes to call into church or contact her by telephone or email are more than 

welcome.   

Rev Jan telephone is 07811 764355 and email address jan.harney29@gmail.com 

                                           Head Teacher’s Hello 

Love is patient and kind; love does not envy or boast; it is not arrogant or rude. It does not insist on its own way; 
it is not irritable or resentful; it does not rejoice at wrongdoing, but rejoices with the truth. Love bears all things, 
believes all things, hopes all things, and endures all things. 

I couldn’t think of anything more apt at the moment, we are all uncertain and the current situation we are all facing is 
confusing and worrying. The love we have for our children, one another and our wider community will be the only 
thing that we don’t have to queue for or is effected by money or can be taken away from us. Our children in particular 
will have never have experienced anything like this before. Children will initially think that being off school is fantastic, 
they will be thinking that this is just like the holidays, the reality to come will not be like that. 

What our children and ourselves will need is to feel comforted and loved and to feel that it’s all going to be ok, so even 
though I have sent out learning packs and I know they will help with the routine of the day let us not forget to show 
our love in the time we have together, painting pictures, board games reading together and snuggling to watch TV as 
they are equally important. 

If I may leave you with one thing, it is to say that our children’s well-being will be more important that their academic 
skills and how we all feel during this time away from school will stay with us all long, after this all goes away. So let’s 
remember to show our love in our actions, in being kind and helping all to work together, and to think of this time as 
one where love is the centre of what we do. God Bless and Keep safe. Mrs Mowbray 

 

 

School is open from Monday for the children of key workers.  Breakfast club will be operating before school from 

7.30am and extended provision after school until 5.15pm if requried.  The office will be open during the school day.  If 

you are a key worker and haven’t already contacted school to book your child in please contact the school office to 

arrange. 

 
Staying Connected – Out of sight but not out of mind – We would love to hear from you and see photographs of 

your learning experiences over the coming weeks.  Please email them to us on our school email address which is: 

glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  and we will post them on our website for all to see.  Watch out also for the posts from 

school. 
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